
4 Corners Freight Rail

êOpening the doors of economic opportunity for the Four Corners Region ë

Feasibility Study

Wednesday, August 21
Farmington Civic Center

11 a.m. - 1 p.m.

Wednesday, August 21
Newcomb High School

5 - 7 p.m.

Thursday, August 22
Navajo Technical University

5 - 7 p.m



San Juan County

Cultural Consultant Team

HDR



Å Two public information meetings held in September of 
2022.
Å Sept 13th in Shiprock
Å Sept 14th in Farmington

Å Two public information meetings held in June of 2023.
Å June 21 in Newcomb
Å June 22 in Crownpoint

Å Meetings were to inform the public about the project.

Å Received initial feedback from the public in 
attendance.



During the feasibility study, the project team 
identifies and evaluates potential route alignments, 
transloading facilities, commodities, and 
environmental impacts. In addition, public 
involvement and coordination with local agencies 
play a crucial role in the project development.

Research by the New Mexico Economic 
Development Department and the City of 
Farmington found nearly $20 billion worth of 
products in projected demand for transport by the 
railroad industry. 

A Four Corners rail line could capture a high 
percentage of the demand when connected to the 
present BNSF railroad that runs east and west in the 
southern portion of the Navajo Nation. 


